


This report was prepared for the Essential Services Commission as part of the 2022 
review of the family violence provisions in the water customer codes. Changes to the 
Water Industry Act 1994 mean the Water Customer Service Codes are now 
identified as Water Industry Standards. The new Water Industry Standards apply 
from 1 March 2023. 
























